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Dear Parents
A warm welcome back to the new term!  It was lovely to see the children back happy and refreshed from their holidays and eager to learn.  We are looking forward to another busy and exciting term ahead.
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Timetable
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	Monday        
	Yoga with Miss Farquharson

	Tuesday
	Library every alternate Tuesday

	Wednesday
	Science with Mrs Murray 

	Thursday
	PE with Miss Farquharson

	Friday
	Assembly INCLUDEPICTURE "https://sites.google.com/site/ccmmswriting/clipart_pencil95-custom-size-127-141.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET 


Library

Our library slot is every alternate Tuesday at 9.15am. Our next library visit will be Tuesday 7th November, Tuesday 21st November, Tuesday 5th December and Tuesday 19th November. Please ensure your child brings back their library book before the next visit. This can be handed into the library directly or in class.
Homework

Our homework routine continues as before with homework being issued on a Wednesday, to be completed and returned for the following Tuesday. The only change will be that your child’s spelling words will be uploaded on Spelling City on a Wednesday instead of Friday.   The children are expected to take responsibility for the organisation and handing in of their homework.  Homework is a revision of work covered in class and will always have been discussed and explained.  As always, if you have any comments or concerns, please let me know by writing a note in the Reading Record book. 
Topic 
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We will have two mini topics this term. We will begin with a reading focus linking to the Read, Write, Count Book bags which the children will receive at the end of November. We will be doing a variety of cross-curricular activities and there will be an opportunity for us to share this with you at our ‘Reading Café’ on the 30th November (details below).  Towards the second half of term we will explore ‘Scottish Inventors’.
Dates for your diary
· In- service days              Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th November

· P3S ‘Reading’ Café           Thursday 30th November at 9.15am
· P3 Parties                        Wednesday 20th December
· Church Service                Friday 22nd December
· P3S Assembly                  Friday 16th March
It was wonderful to have the opportunity to meet parents during the open afternoon and parents’ appointments last term.  I look forward to continuing our partnership in your child’s education.  If there is anything you would like to discuss please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely
Miss Margaret Farquharson
Class Teacher P3S
